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Mr.Kermit Geary 

R.F.D. No. 2 

Walnutport 

Pennsylvania 

U.S .A. 

Dear Sir, 

Praïrue, 11th of March 1954. 

We were very pleased to note the contents of yours' 

fron December 1953 and are greatly obliged for all informations 

you have given to us. We ought to have answered long ago your 

kind letter and we only hope that you won't be very angry with 

us and excuse the delay in answering your letter. 

You have also really received our medium -wave 

broadcasting station BRNO on 953 kilocycles (314.8 meters)with 

programme you have written about. We are very pleased to hear 

that and can only congratulate you for such a good reception. 

In case, you'd receive our programme, please, 

let us know about it. 

We appreciate your kind attention very much 

and -.-:ish you also all best in Year 1954. 

yours 

Looking for good news from you, very sincerely 
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